
The following is excerpted from a summary issued on Sept. 23, 2020 by the Rutland County State’s 
Attorney’s Office of police officers with Giglio issues/disclosures since 2015. 

Ed Dumas, Rutland Town Police Department: while an officer at Rutland City Police Department, 
Dumas did not charge a group of juveniles who had egged a house. He, with the support of the 
homeowner, allowed the juveniles to work off the damage on their own. One of the juveniles is the 
child of a RCPD officer. When one of the juveniles disputed the costs of the damages, the homeowner 
changed his mind and wanted to pursue charges. Dumas was disciplined for not having the case in the 
RCPD’s data system.


